
 

April 29, 2019 

 

Cianbro Corporation 

101 Cianbro Sq 

Pittsfield, ME 04967 

 

Attn: Spencer Seiferth 

 

Re:  167 Fore St 

  Portland, ME 

  Automatic Fire Sprinkler Compliance Letter 

 

Dear Mr. Seiferth, 

 

      This letter serves as Dean & Allyn’s statement of compliance regarding the design and 

installation of the automatic fire sprinkler system for the referenced project. All work provided 

was done in accordance with the requirements of NFPA-13 2016 and local & state codes. 

     

 The subject work primarily involved design and installation to extend an existing automatic 

fire sprinkler system into a new building addition attached to the referenced property. The newly 

extended system employs wet automatic coverage with floor control stations to zone each floor 

level independently. 

  

 At the time of this statement, the sprinkler system installation has been fully completed and 

left in service.   
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Dean & Allyn, Inc. 

 
Derek Narvaez 

Estimator 

 


